Summer Classes for 2014

The class is intended for dancers of all levels. Drop-ins are
welcome! Bring a friend and experience the social dance of
Scotland.

We will be running our summer class as usual. The dances
planned for each class will be posted here. There can always
be last minute changes so please understand if some of the
dances listed are not done on a given week.

If you really want to see a dance done please contact us. We
will do our best to include it in one of the lessons.

Craig Williams: cwilliams@ottawadancescottish.org
Jody Willimas: jwilliams@ottawadancescottish.org

The class will run from May 15 — September 4, 2014 Please note
that class is canceled on May 29 and August 28. We will be
away at the Teachers’ Association (Canada) Summer School on
July 24 and July 31. During this time another teacher will
take our place

Classes will be held Thursday evening 7:30-9:30pm at the
Churchill Recreation Centre.

Price: $6/class or $75 if paid in advance.
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